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Message from the Headteacher 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

This week, year 5 children have taken part in Bikeability cycle training, whereby they 

learnt the skills to cycle on single-lane roads safely and responsibly. Well done to all of 

the children who took part - each child will receive a certificate and a badge. Thank you 

to colleagues from the road safety team, who came and taught the children over two 

days. This is a vital skill to learn, and I hope that they have many years of safe cycling.  

Also, this week, a group of children attended the Y5/6 Maths Championships, whereby 

6 local schools competed in a maths quiz. After some tough rounds, we came 3rd which 

is a great achievement. Well done to Kairi, Ava, Archie, Roman, Zhi and Spencer for 

representing Bromley Hills. They all did a fabulous job. 

Next week is half term. I hope you all manage to have a well-deserved rest and enjoy 

the break. I look forward to seeing all children return on Monday 24th February.  

Many thanks,  

Jon Stevens.  

 

 

Dates for your Diary  

 
                February 

Mon 17th – Fri 21st – Half Term 

                   March 

Wed 5th Last Swimming Lesson for 

Class 5B 

Thurs 6th - World Book Day 

Tues 11th Parents’ Evening 3.45pm 

– 6pm 

Wed 12th First Swimming lesson 

for class 5/6K / Last lesson for 

Class 3/4L 

Thurs 13th Parents’ Evening 4pm – 

7pm 

Wed 19th First swimming lesson for 

Class 3H 

Fri 11th April – End of term  
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Earth 

1085 

House Points – This week’s winners are: water! 

World book day 

Thursday 6th March 

Children are welcome to come to school 

dressed in their pyjamas or their comfiest 

reading clothes, in order to celebrate World 

Book Day. There is no charge.  

Clubs 

Mr Farmer is starting a coding club for KS2 

children, which will take place on Thursdays 

after half term. Please see emailed letter.  

Attendance this week 

Class RB – 85%                                    

Class RL – 84%                               

Class 1B – 91%                                            

Class 1/2F – 93%                                           

Class 2T – 91%                                             

Class 3H – 95%                                          

Class 3/4L – 96%                                          

Class 4N – 94%                                                

Class 5B – 95%                                        

Class 5/6K – 98%                                        

Class 6B – 97% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 93%   

 Well done to class 5/6K for 98% 

attendance this week! 
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Y5 Bikeability cycle training 
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